
From:  Jeanette Cox 
To: Jonathan BADYAL 
CC: Amanda James;  Duncan Grainge 
Date:  19/11/2014 08:31 
Subject:  Re: Mark Urso-Cale  
 
Good morning Jonathan 
I've also asked the planning customer service team to respond to this enquiry. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Jeanette 
  
 
  
  
 
Jeanette Cox 
Chief Executive's PA 
 
 
 
Strategic Management Board 
South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils 
Direct line: 01235 540303 
Text phone users add 18001 before you dial 
 
 
Visit us at: 

 
www.southoxon.gov.uk 
www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk 
>>> "BADYAL, Jonathan" > 18/11/14 19:28 
>>> 
 
Hello Jeanette, 
  
Please see below a self-explanatory email Ed Vaizey MP has received from his 
constituent Mark Urso-Cale. 
  
Mr Vaizey would be most grateful for the Council’s comments on the issues 
raised. 
  
Many thanks. 
  
Jonathan 
  
_ _ 
Jonathan Badyal | Parliamentary Assistant to Ed Vaizey MP 
Minister of State for Culture and the Digital Economy 
Member of Parliament for Wantage and Didcot 
  

 
  
  
  



  
 
From: Mark Urso-Cale   
Sent: 14 November 2014 16:48 
To: VAIZEY, Ed 
Subject: RE: Local news from Ed Vaizey MP - VoWH plans 
 
  
Dear Ed, 
  
Thank you again for a great update. Can I please ask where you stand on the 
latest VoWh plan? They are still planning on building in an AONB and still have 
no regard for small rural villages merging into one, the ability for the 
infrastructure to cope with traffic and children in schools as well as the 
sustainability in and around Didcot. With the new homes planned in Didcot, the 
surrounding areas cannot cope with this influx of housing in the villages as well, 
as well as this vast expansion of Harwell. 
  
Also, again they have not included the 275 houses recently built in Chilton in 
these plans and it means that it is going to TREBLE in size. I not only feel for us 
as residents in Chilton, I feel for Oxon as a whole, as the VoWH seem keen to 
build on any area of open green land they want, as well as setting a president 
for the rest of the lovely AONB in Oxon and other counties to be destroyed and 
built upon. 
  
I will obviously use the forms to voice my concerns, but I’d like some re-
assurance that AONB stay protected, otherwise there is no hope for us as a 
nation, let alone a county. 
  
Regards, 
  
Mark 
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